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Louise Stutes—House District 32—Republican 
 
Residence Address:  
2230 Monashka Way 
Kodiak, AK 99615 
 
Mailing Address:  
2230 Monashka Way 
Kodiak, AK 99615 
 
E-Mail:    
stutes@gci.net 
 
Web Site:  
Stutesforhouse.com 
 
Age:  
64 
 

Place of Birth:  

Seattle, Washington 

 

Spouse’s Name:   
Stormy 
 
Children’s Names:  
Eric, Matthew, Naomi, Heidi 
 
Occupation:  
Retired Business Owner 
   

Length of Residency in Alaska: 

36 

 

Alaskan Communities Lived in:  
Kodiak, (1980-present) 
  
Education: 
Queen Anne High School, Shoreline Community College, NW Medical College, UA 
Kodiak 
 
Political and Government Positions:  
Alaska State House Representative District 32 2014-Present; Kodiak Island Borough 
Assembly 2006-2013: Southwest Alaska Municipal Conference Board 
 
Business and Professional Positions: 
Owner of Village Bar, 25 years; State CHARR Board Member 10 years; Kodiak CHARR 
President 
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Service Organization(s) Membership: 
Kodiak Lions Club; Kodiak Elks Lodge; American Legion Aux; Daughters of the 
American Revolution; Past President Kodiak Pioneers of Alaska. 
 
Special Interests:  
Boating; Fishing; Sewing; Walking 
 
Other:  
Married 23 years, to Stormy, we have 6 Granddaughters. Stormy retired after fishing 40 
years; Grandparents were school teachers in rural Alaska in the 20’s. 
 
Statement: 
It is crucial the State of Alaska has a balanced, sustainable budget going into the future. 
This is necessary in order to provide a stable economy for the people of this state, as 
well as businesses and future investors.  In order to create this stability it is going to be 
necessary to continue cutting waste in Government, decrease oil tax credits, and 
pursue new forms of revenue generation.  It is time to look at a reformation of the PFD, 
so that we insure we are able to continue to pay dividends to future generations, while 
continuing to move our state in a forward direction.  Fish and fish related occupations 
are this state’s largest private employer, we need to maintain a healthy, sustainable, 
renewable resource in fish.  Sufficient funding of the Department of Fish and Game is 
imperative.  It is our duty to protect all of our natural resources for the betterment of the 
people of this state. Adequate funding of K-12 education and Public Safety is 
necessary. 
 
In order to accomplish this, it is necessary to have the ability and relationships to work 
across the table with all legislators. I believe my record for the last 2 years has shown I 
have created those relationships. I have been proud to serve as your Representative 
and I hope to continue to be your voice in Juneau for the 2017-2019 legislative session.  



The views expressed in this statement are from the candidate and not endorsed by the Division of Elections. The text of this 
statement was provided and paid for by the candidate in accordance with AS 15.58.030 and 6 AAC 25.690 

 
 

 
 


